
Yr 2 Koalas Learning Activities - Week 15  6th July 2020 

Please read through the activities with your grown-ups.  Your parents/carers 

can send pictures of your learning or ask any questions via our email accounts: 

keelyallaway@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk  

lisabeavis@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

 

Hello lovely Koalas! 

We hope that you are all happy and well. It has been so long since we saw all 

your smiling faces. We are missing you so much and are looking forward to 

seeing you all again in September. 

Don’t forget to send any photos in of things that you are doing. We would love 

to hear from you. 

Take care, 

Mrs Allaway. 

 

 


